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I SUPPORT SB 54 which sets a timeline by which indoor cooling must be provided 

by the landlord as an "essential service" for residential tenants, putting cooling in the 

same category as heating, water, and electricity. It's a matter of safety and human 

dignity. Please move SB 54 forward for Oregonians. 


